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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 10:12 AM
To: 'Steve Chernick'
Subject: RE: Florida Power & Light Increase   Docket  160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Chernick,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Steve Chernick [mailto:SChernick@PCMFLA.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 9:50 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Florida Power & Light Increase Docket 160021-E1 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer, 
 
 
We are aware that Florida Power & Light has requested a major increase in rates.  Please be aware of our disagreement 
with ANY price increase for FP&L at this time.   
 
With oil prices having dropped significantly over the past couple of years, and Florida real estate sales booming - thus 
most units are using service and are occupied - there is no necessity to raise rates at this time, especially when all they 
will do is go in the pockets of investors of that company. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Steve & Sandra Chernick 
4537 Lake Vista Drive 
Sarasota, FL.  34233 
Docket# 160021-E1 
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Steven B. Chernick, CAM 
Progressive Community Managment, Inc. 
3701 S. Osprey Ave. 
Sarasota, FL.   34239 
(941) 921-5393   Ext. 133 
FAX  (941) 923-7000 
schernick@pcmfla.com 
 




